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singularly well-qualified to write this book: They personally created some of the
most popular security tools ever written, from the legendary SATAN network scanner
to the powerful Coroner''s Toolkit for analyzing UNIX break-ins. After reading
this book you will be able to Understand essential forensics concepts: volatility,
layering, and trust Gather the maximum amount of reliable evidence from a running
system Recover partially destroyed information--and make sense of it Timeline your
system: understand what really happened when Uncover secret changes to everything
from system utilities to kernel modules Avoid cover-ups and evidence traps set by
intruders Identify the digital footprints associated with suspicious activity
Understand file systems from a forensic analyst''s point of view Analyze malware-without giving it a chance to escape Capture and examine the contents of main
memory on running systems Walk through the unraveling of an intrusion, one step at
a time The book''s companion Web site contains complete source and binary code for
open source software discussed in the book, plus additional computer forensics
case studies and resource links.
Social Media and Public Relations Deirdre Breakenridge 2012-04-17 In Social Media
and Public Relations: Eight New Practices for the PR Professional, social
marketing pioneer Deirdre Breakenridge teaches and demonstrates the eight new
skills and mindsets PR/marketing pros need to build brands and engage customers in
a social world. This concise, action-oriented book shows practitioners how to
systematically expand their roles, improve their processes, and sharpen their
strategies to engage with today’s more sophisticated and socialized customers.
Drawing on her extensive client experience, Breakenridge helps you respond to
consumers who demand control over their own brand relationships… marry
communications with technology more effectively, and become your organization’s
go-to resource on social technology decisions… reflect social media realities
throughout your policies and governance… generate greater internal collaboration,
eliminating silos once and for all… listen to consumers’ conversations, and apply
what you’re learning… build communications crisis plans you can implement at a
moment’s notice… develop profound new insights into how consumers construct and
perceive their brand relationships.,. practice “reputation management on
steroids”… take the lead on identifying and applying metrics… and much more. For
all PR, marketing, and communications executives and professionals; and for
students intending to enter these fields.
Programming Bjarne Stroustrup 2014 An introduction to programming by the inventor
of C++, Programming prepares students for programming in the real world. This book
assumes that they aim eventually to write non-trivial programs, whether for work
in software development or in some other technical field. It explains fundamental
concepts and techniques in greater depth than traditional introductions. This
approach gives students a solid foundation for writing useful, correct,
maintainable, and efficient code. This book is an introduction to programming in
general, including object-oriented programming and generic programming. It is also
a solid introduction to the C++ programming language, one of the most widely used
languages for real-world software. It presents modern C++ programming techniques
from the start, introducing the C++ standard library to simplify programming
tasks.
A Comprehensive Guide to Mergers & Acquisitions Yaakov Weber 2014 Leverage today's

Forensic Discovery Dan Farmer 2004-12-30 "Don''t look now, but your fingerprints
are all over the cover of this book. Simply picking it up off the shelf to read
the cover has left a trail of evidence that you were here. "If you think book
covers are bad, computers are worse. Every time you use a computer, you leave
elephant-sized tracks all over it. As Dan and Wietse show, even people trying to
be sneaky leave evidence all over, sometimes in surprising places. "This book is
about computer archeology. It''s about finding out what might have been based on
what is left behind. So pick up a tool and dig in. There''s plenty to learn from
these masters of computer security." --Gary McGraw, Ph.D., CTO, Cigital, coauthor
of Exploiting Software and Building Secure Software "A wonderful book. Beyond its
obvious uses, it also teaches a great deal about operating system internals." -Steve Bellovin, coauthor of Firewalls and Internet Security, Second Edition, and
Columbia University professor "A must-have reference book for anyone doing
computer forensics. Dan and Wietse have done an excellent job of taking the
guesswork out of a difficult topic." --Brad Powell, chief security architect, Sun
Microsystems, Inc. "Farmer and Venema provide the essential guide to ''fossil''
data. Not only do they clearly describe what you can find during a forensic
investigation, they also provide research found nowhere else about how long data
remains on disk and in memory. If you ever expect to look at an exploited system,
I highly recommend reading this book." --Rik Farrow, Consultant, author of
Internet Security for Home and Office "Farmer and Venema do for digital
archaeology what Indiana Jones did for historical archaeology. Forensic Discovery
unearths hidden treasures in enlightening and entertaining ways, showing how a
time-centric approach to computer forensics reveals even the cleverest intruder."
--Richard Bejtlich, technical director, ManTech CFIA, and author of The Tao of
Network Security Monitoring "Farmer and Venema are ''hackers'' of the old school:
They delight in understanding computers at every level and finding new ways to
apply existing information and tools to the solution of complex problems." --Muffy
Barkocy, Senior Web Developer, Shopping.com "This book presents digital forensics
from a unique perspective because it examines the systems that create digital
evidence in addition to the techniques used to find it. I would recommend this
book to anyone interested in learning more about digital evidence from UNIX
systems." --Brian Carrier, digital forensics researcher, and author of File System
Forensic Analysis The Definitive Guide to Computer Forensics: Theory and Hands-On
Practice Computer forensics--the art and science of gathering and analyzing
digital evidence, reconstructing data and attacks, and tracking perpetrators--is
becoming ever more important as IT and law enforcement professionals face an
epidemic in computer crime. In Forensic Discovery, two internationally recognized
experts present a thorough and realistic guide to the subject. Dan Farmer and
Wietse Venema cover both theory and hands-on practice, introducing a powerful
approach that can often recover evidence considered lost forever. The authors draw
on their extensive firsthand experience to cover everything from file systems, to
memory and kernel hacks, to malware. They expose a wide variety of computer
forensics myths that often stand in the way of success. Readers will find
extensive examples from Solaris, FreeBSD, Linux, and Microsoft Windows, as well as
practical guidance for writing one''s own forensic tools. The authors are
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most complete and practical framework for driving superior business value from
mergers and acquisitions -- both domestic and international. A Comprehensive Guide
to Mergers and Acquisitions Management focuses on critical success factors across
every stage of the process, including planning, screening, negotiation, due
diligence, transition management structures, post-merger integration, leadership
and trust, cultural integration, HR practices, control, monitoring, and more.
Authored by Yaakov Weber, an international expert in M&A management, strategic
alliances, and strategic management, this book's uniquely interdisciplinary
approach fully addresses both operational and cultural requirements, supporting
participants in every role. Replete with recent examples and cases, it pays
special attention to crucial strategic and behavioral linkages between pre- and
post-merger stages, explaining why they are so important and how they can be
managed to create maximum value. Throughout, Weber provides practical tools,
tables, and figures that can help M&A implementers ensure best performance and
achieve success where others have failed. As just one example, he provides proven
instruments for analyzing cultural differences and the potential for synergy, and
translating that potential into reality. For multiple audiences, including board
members and top executives who must evaluate the strategic and financial issues
associated with M&A; investment bankers, VCs, and other investors who must screen
and select acquisitions; managers who must execute business combinations;
consultants in strategy, HR, culture, and other areas; and faculty and students in
executive education, MBA, and BA-level business programs.
Life and Health Insurance License Exam Cram BISYS Educational Services 2005 If you
are studying for your life and health insurance licensing exam, we have the
ultimate study tool for you. Life and Health Insurance License Exam Cram is a
great resource to help you learn the concepts, laws, rate calculations and state
and federal regulations that will be covered on the exam. You'll also receive a CD
that includes a fully-customizable test engine, detailed score report and statespecific law supplement. No matter where you are taking your exam or which area
you need to focus on during your studying, Life and Health Insurance License Exam
Cram is your smartest way to get certified. Please note: The CD-ROM and test
engine is NOT Mac iOS compatible.
Effective Help Desk Specialist Skills Darril Gibson 2014-10-27 All of today’s help
desk support skills, in one easy-to-understand book The perfect beginner’s guide:
No help desk or support experience necessary Covers both “soft” personal skills
and “hard” technical skills Explains the changing role of help desk professionals
in the modern support center Today, everyone depends on technology–and practically
everyone needs help to use it well. Organizations deliver that assistance through
help desks. This guide brings together all the knowledge you need to succeed in
any help desk or technical support role, prepare for promotion, and succeed with
the support-related parts of other IT jobs. Leading technology instructor Darril
Gibson tours the modern help desk, explains what modern support professionals
really do, and fully covers both of the skill sets you’ll need: technical and
personal. In clear and simple language, he discusses everything from
troubleshooting specific problems to working with difficult users. You’ll even
learn how to manage a help desk, so it works better and delivers more value.
Coverage includes: • How the modern help desk has evolved • Understanding your
users’ needs, goals, and attitudes • Walking through the typical help desk call •
Communicating well: listening actively and asking better questions • Improving
interactions and handling difficult situations • Developing positive attitudes,
and “owning” the problem • Managing your time and stress • Supporting computers,
networks, smartphones, and tablets • Finding the technical product knowledge you
need • Protecting the security of your users, information, and devices • Defining,
diagnosing, and solving problems, step by step • Writing it up: from incident
reports to documentation • Working in teams to meet the goals of the business •
Using ITIL to improve the services you provide • Calculating help desk costs,
benefits, value, and performance • Taking control of your support career Powerful
features make it easier to learn about help desk careers! • Clear introductions
describe the big ideas and show how they fit with what you’ve already learned •
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Specific chapter objectives tell you exactly what you need to learn • Key Terms
lists help you identify important terms and a complete Glossary helps you
understand them • Author’s Notes and On The Side features help you go deeper into
the topic if you want to • Chapter Review tools and activities help you make sure
you’ve learned the material Exclusive Mind Mapping activities! • Organize
important ideas visually–in your mind, in your words • Learn more, remember more •
Understand how different ideas fit together
Consensus Preferred Recurrence-interval and Vertical Slip-rate Estimates William
R. Lund 2005-06-30 This report presents the results of the Utah Quaternary Fault
Parameters Working Group (hereafter referred to as the Working Group) review and
evaluation of Utah’s Quaternary fault paleoseismic-trenching data. The purpose of
the review was to (1) critically evaluate the accuracy and completeness of the
paleoseismictrenching data, particularly regarding earthquake timing and
displacement, (2) where the data permit, assign consensus, preferred recurrenceinterval (RI) and vertical slip-rate (VSR) estimates with appropriate confidence
limits to the faults/fault sections under review, and (3) identify critical gaps
in the paleoseismic data and recommend where and what kinds of additional
paleoseismic studies should be performed to ensure that Utah’s earthquake hazard
is adequately documented and understood. It is important to note that, with the
exception of the Great Salt Lake fault zone, the Working Group’s review was
limited to faults/fault sections having paleoseismic-trenching data. Most
Quaternary faults/fault sections in Utah have not been trenched, but many have RI
and VSR estimates based on tectonic geomorphology or other non-trench-derived
studies. Black and others compiled the RI and VSR data for Utah’s Quaternary
faults, both those with and without trenches.
Supply Chain Network Design Michael Watson 2013 Introduction and basic building
blocks. Adding costs to two echelon supply chains. Advanced modeling and expanding
to multiple echelons. How to get industrial streng results. Case study wrap up.
Learning AngularJS Brad Dayley 2014-12-15 Provides information on how to create
interactive web applications using AngularJS, including how to define modules and
utilize dependency injection, build dynamic browser views, and create custom
directives to extend HTML.
CompTIA Advanced Security Practitioner (CASP) CAS-002 Cert Guide Robin Abernathy
2015-03-13 Trust the best selling Authorized Cert Guide series from Pearson IT
Certification to help you learn, prepare, and practice for exam success. These
guides are built with the objective of providing assessment, review, and practice
to help ensure you are fully prepared for your certification exam. Master CompTIA®
Advanced Security Practitioner (CASP) CAS-002 exam topics Assess your knowledge
with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks This
is the eBook edition of the CompTIA® Advanced Security Practitioner (CASP) CAS-002
Authorized Cert Guide. This eBook does not include the companion CD-ROM with
practice exam that comes with the print edition. CompTIA® Advanced Security
Practitioner (CASP) CAS-002 Authorized Cert Guide presents you with an organized
test preparation routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques.
“Do I Know This Already?” quizzes open each chapter and enable you to decide how
much time you need to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make referencing
easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you
must know thoroughly. CompTIA® Advanced Security Practitioner (CASP) CAS-002
Authorized Cert Guide focuses specifically on the objectives for CompTIA’s CASP
CAS-002 exam. Expert security certification training experts Robin Abernathy and
Troy McMillan share preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify
areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills.
Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your
understanding and retention of exam topics. Well-regarded for its level of detail,
assessment features, comprehensive design scenarios, and challenging review
questions and exercises, this authorized study guide helps you master the concepts
and techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time. The
authorized study guide helps you master all the topics on the CompTIA CASP exam,
including: Enterprise security: cryptography; storage; network/security
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components, concepts, and architectures; host controls; application
vulnerabilities/controls Risk management and incident response: business
influences/risks; risk mitigation; privacy policies / procedures; incident
response/recovery Research, analysis, and assessment: industry trends; securing
the enterprise; assessment tools / methods Integration of computing,
communications, and business disciplines: business unit collaboration; secure
communication / collaboration; security across the technology life cycle Technical
integration of enterprise components: host/storage/network/application
integration; secure enterprise architecture; authentication and authorization
CompTIA Advanced Security Practitioner (CASP) CAS-002 Authorized Cert Guide is
part of a recommended learning path from Pearson IT Certification that includes
simulation, hands-on training, and self-study products. To find out more, please
visit http://www.pearsonitcertification.com.
Pearson Science Greg Rickard 2011-11-07 PEARSON SCIENCE covers the three strands
of Science Inquiry Skills, Science as a Human Endeavour and Science Understanding
with both interactive multimedia and books to engage students and teachers.
CCNA Collaboration CICD 210-060 Official Cert Guide Michael H. Valentine
2015-09-30 CCNA Collaboration CICD 210-060 Official Cert Guide CCNA Collaboration
CICD 210-060 Official Cert Guide from Cisco Press enables you to succeed on the
exam the first time and is the only self-study resource approved by Cisco. Longtime Cisco expert and trainer Michael Valentine shares preparation hints and testtaking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. This complete, official study package
includes A test-preparation routine proven to help you pass the exam “Do I Know
This Already?” quizzes, which enable you to decide how much time you need to spend
on each section Chapter-ending exercises, which help you drill on key concepts you
must know thoroughly The powerful Pearson IT Certification Practice Testsoftware,
complete with hundreds of well-reviewed, exam-realistic questions, customization
options, and detailed performance reports A final preparation chapter that guides
you through tools and resources to help you craft your review and test-taking
strategies Study plan suggestions and templates to help you organize and optimize
your study time Well regarded for its level of detail, study plans, assessment
features, challenging review questions and exercises, this official study guide
helps you master the concepts and techniques that ensure your exam success. CCNA
Collaboration CICD 210-060 Official Cert Guide is part of a recommended learning
path from Cisco that includes simulation and hands-on training from authorized
Cisco Learning Partners and self-study products from Cisco Press. To find out more
about instructor-led training, e-learning, and hands-on instruction offered by
authorized Cisco Learning Partners worldwide, please visit www.cisco.com. Michael
Valentine, CCNA, CCNP, CCDP, CCVP, CCSI No. 31461, has worked in IT since 1996,
and as a trainer since 2001. He is currently a Cisco trainer with Skyline Advanced
Technology Services, specializing in Cisco Unified Communications and CCNA. His
accessible, humorous, and effective teaching style has demystified Cisco
technology for thousands of students. He has developed courseware and labs for
both Cisco and its training partners, is co-author of CCNA Exam Cram (Exam
640-802), Third Edition, and is the author of CCNA Voice Quick Reference Guide.
The official study guide helps you master topics on the CCNA Collaboration CICD
210-060 exam, including the following: Cisco Unified Communications components
Cisco Unified Communications Manager Express administration, end user management,
dial plans, and telephony features Cisco Unified Communications Manager
administration, end point management, dial plan elements and interactions, and
telephony and mobility features Cisco Unity Connection voicemail CM IM and
Presence support CME and CUCM management and troubleshooting Monitoring Cisco
Unity Connection The CD-ROM contains more than 140 practice questions for the
exam, memory table exercises and answer keys, a glossary flash card tool, and a
study planner tool. Pearson IT Certification Practice Test minimum system
requirements: Windows Vista (SP2), Windows 7, Windows 8.1, or Windows 10;
Microsoft .NET Framework 4.5 Client; Pentium-class 1 GHz processor (or
equivalent); 512 MB RAM; 650 MB disk space plus 50 MB for each downloaded practice
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exam; access to the Internet to register and download exam databases This volume
is part of the Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press. Books in this series
provide officially developed exam preparation materials that offer assessment,
review, and practice to help Cisco Career Certification candidates identify
weaknesses, concentrate their study efforts, and enhance their confidence as exam
day nears.
Campbell Essential Biology Eric Jeffrey Simon 2012-02 Campbell Essential Biology,
Fifth Edition, makes biology irresistibly interesting for non-majors biology
students. This best-selling book, known for its scientific accuracy and currency,
makes biology relevant and approachable with increased use of analogies, real
world examples, more conversational language, and intriguing questions. Campbell
Essential Biology make biology irresistibly interesting. NOTE: This is the
standalone book, if you want the book/access card package order the ISBNbelow;
0321763335 / 9780321763334 Campbell Essential Biology Plus MasteringBiology with
eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of: 0321772598 / 9780321772596
Campbell Essential Biology 0321791711 / 9780321791719 MasteringBiology with
Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card -- for Campbell Essential Biology (with
Physiology chapters) "
Get Active Dale Basye 2015-06-21 Active learning spaces offer students
opportunities to engage, collaborate, and learn in an environment that taps into
their innate curiosity and creativity. Students well versed in active learning the capabilities that colleges, vocational schools and the workforce demand - will
be far more successful than those educated in traditional classrooms. Get Active
is a practical guide to inform your thinking about how best to design schools and
classrooms to support learning in a connected, digital world. From classroom
redesigns to schoolwide rennovation projects and new building construction, the
authors show the many ways that active learning spaces can improve the learning
experience.
The Earth System Lee R.. Kump 2013-07-23 For courses in Earth Systems Science
offered in departments of Geology, Earth Science, Geography and Environmental
Science. The first textbook of its kind that addresses the issues of global change
from a true Earth systems perspective, The Earth System offers a solid emphasis on
lessons from Earth's history that may guide decision-making in the future. It is
more rigorous and quantitative than traditional Earth science books, while
remaining appropriate for non-science majors.
The Ultimate Guide to Minecraft Server Timothy L. Warner 2015-07-02 Run your own
Minecraft server: take total control of your Minecraft experience! What’s more fun
than playing multiplayer Minecraft? Running your own Minecraft server. Now there’s
a complete, up-to-date guide to doing just that–even if you have no networking or
server experience! Best-selling tech author Timothy L. Warner covers all you need
to know, from the absolute basics to cutting-edge customization. You’ll learn from
crystal-clear, step-by-step instructions designed for today’s newest Minecraft
servers.Warner guides you through prepping your computer and network…installing a
basic server and powerful third-party alternatives…welcoming and managing
users…protecting against griefing and other attacks…adding powerful plug-ins and
mods…using easy subscription hosting services…giving your users a truly awesome
game experience. This book’s #1 goal is to help you have more fun with Minecraft.
But you’ll also master practical skills for a well-paid technology career! Gain
deep multiplayer Minecraft knowledge for running your server well Configure your
computer to reliably host Minecraft Control your server through the Minecraft
Server console Connect users, communicate with them, and set rules they must
follow Master basic networking skills for improving server uptime and performance
Safeguard your server and users, and prevent griefing Simplify complicated mods
with integrated modpacks and launchers Run on the Realms public cloud—let
Minecraft worry about maintenance and security Evaluate and choose a third-party
hosting provider Customize your spawn “lobby” to help new users find their way
Support multiple worlds and teleportation Earn cash with ads, sponsorships,
cosmetic upgrades, or VIP access Minecraft is a trademark of Mojang Synergies /
Notch Development AB. This book is not affiliated with or sponsored by Mojang
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Synergies / Notch Development AB. Timothy L. Warner is the author of Hacking
Raspberry Pi and The Unauthorized Guide to iPhone, iPad, and iPod Repair: A DIY
Guide to Extending the Life of Your iDevices!. He is a tech professional who has
helped thousands of people become more proficient with technology in business and
education. He holds the CompTIA A+ Computer Technician credential and 20 other
technical certifications. As Director of Technology for a progressive high school,
he created and managed a self-servicing warranty repair shop for all of its Apple
hardware. Now an author/evangelist for Pluralsight, he shares Windows PowerShell
scripting knowledge at 2minutepowershell.com.
Ecology Charles J. Krebs 2001 Part 1: What is ecology? Chapter 1: Introduction to
the science of ecology. Chapter 2: Evolution and ecology. Part 2: The problem of
distribution: populations. Chapter 3: Methods for analyzing distributions. Chapter
4: Factors that limit distributions: dispersal. Chapter 5: Factors that limit
distributions: habitat selections. Chapter 6: Factors that limit distributions:
Interrelations with other species. Chapter 7: Factors that limit distributions:
temperature, moisture, and other physical-chemical factors. Chapter 8: The
relationship between distribution and abundance. Part 3: The problem of abundance:
populations. Chapter 9: Population parameters. Chapter 10: Demographic techniques:
vital statistics. Chapter 11: Population growth. Chapter 12: Species interactions:
competition. Chapter 13: Species interactions: predation. Chapter 14: Species
interactions: Herbivory and mutualism. Chapter 15: Species interactions: disease
and parasitism. Chapter 16: Population regulation. Chapter 17: Applied problems I:
harvesting populations. Chapter 18: Applied problems II: Pest control. Chapter 19:
Applied problems III: Conservation biology. Part 4: Distribution and abundance at
the community level. Chapter 20: The nature of the community. Chapter 21:
Community change. Chapter 22: Community organization I: biodiversity. Chapter 23:
Community organization II: Predation and competition in equilibrial communities.
Chapter 24: Community organization III: disturbance and nonequilibrium
communities. Chapter 25: Ecosystem metabolism I: primary production. Chapter 26:
Ecosystem metabolism II: secondary production. Chapter 27: Ecosystem metabolism
III: nutrient cycles. Chapter 28: Ecosystem health: human impacts.
CCNA Voice 640-461 Official Cert Guide Jeremy Cioara 2011-09-08 The official,
comprehensive assessment, review, and practice guide for Cisco's latest CCNA Voice
exam -- direct from Cisco * *Contains 80% new content, reflecting the exam's
expansion to cover Cisco Unified Communications Manager (CUCM), CUCM Express,
Unity Connection, Unified Presence, and network infrastructure. *Includes
realistic exam questions on CD. *Contains extensive, proven features to help
students review efficiently and remember the most important details. This is
Cisco's official, comprehensive self-study resource for preparing for the new
ICOMM exam - the only exam needed to gain CCNA Voice certification, now an
essential prerequisite for CCNP Voice certification. Top Cisco instructor Jeremy
D. Cioara presents every objective concisely and logically, with extensive
teaching features that promote retention and understanding. Readers will find: *
*Pre-chapter quizzes to assess knowledge upfront and focus study more efficiently.
*Foundation topics sections that explain concepts and configurations, and link
theory to actual configuration commands. *Key topics sections calling attention to
every figure, table, and list that candidates must know. *Exam Preparation
sections. *Exam-realistic questions on CD About 80% of this edition's content is
brand-new, reflecting the new exam's massive revision, reorganization, and
expansion. In addition to Cisco CallManager Express, this book now covers Cisco
Unified Communications Manager (CUCM), CUCM Express, Unity Connection, Unified
Presence, and network infrastructure considerations. Specific topics added in this
edition include: * *CUCM/CUCM Express administration. *Managing endpoints and endusers with CUCM. *CUCM dial plan management. *CUCM/CUCM Express mobility features.
*Voicemail integration with Unity Connection. *Unified Presence support. *Network
infrastructure management/troubleshooting. *Unity Connection
management/troubleshooting
Professional Excel Development Rob Bovey 2009 A guide to the development aspects
of Excel covers such topics as building add-ins, creating custom charts, using
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class modules, handling errors, controlling external applications, and programming
with databases.
Comptia Linux+ Xk0-004 Cert Guide Ross Brunson 2019-06 The CompTIA Linux+ XK0-004
Cert Guide has a single goal: to help students pass the new version of the CompTIA
Linux+ exam. The most comprehensive and time-efficient Linux+ study guide
available, it's an extraordinarily cost-effective alternative to expensive
training: a perfect resource for all Linux+ candidates. Written by long-time Linux
trainers, it presents focused, straight-to-the-point coverage of all Linux+ exam
topics. From start to finish, it's organized to help students focus their study
time where they need the most help to retain more, and earn higher scores. From
start to finish, it's organized to help you focus your study time where you need
the most help, so you can retain more, and earn higher scores: Pre-chapter "Do I
Know This Already" (DIKTA) quizzes help you assess your knowledge of each
chapter's content, and decide how much time to spend on each section Foundation
Topics sections thoroughly explain concepts and theory, and link them to realworld configurations and commands Key Topics icons flag every figure, table, or
list you absolutely must understand and remember Chapter-ending Exam Preparation
sections deliver even more exercises and troubleshooting scenarios Two full sample
exams offer realistic practice delivered through Pearson's state-of-the-art test
prep test engine
GCSE Geography Edexcel B 2020-07-16 A student-friendly and engaging resource for
the 2016 Edexcel GCSE Geography B specification, this brand new course is written
to match the demands of the specification. As well as providing thorough and
rigorous coverage of the spec, this book is designed to engage students in their
learning and to motivate them to progress.
Mastering Risk and Procurement in Project Management Randal Wilson 2014-08-21
Master the crucial risk management and procurement tasks that are indispensable to
project success! In Mastering Risk and Procurement in Project Management, expert
project manager and seasoned professor Wilson addresses every stage of the project
where risk management and procurement are relevant, especially planning,
monitoring, and control. Teaching through relevant examples and case studies,
Wilson explains: Why risk management and procurement are so crucial to achieving
your project's goals The deep and surprising linkages that exist across risk
management and procurement How to avoid common pitfalls How to integrate bestpractice risk management and procurement throughout your PMBOK processes. Drawing
on his own extensive experience, he offers in-depth coverage of topics ranging
from contracting and risk monitoring to project close-out, and gives readers
practical knowledge of critical processes and tasks in project management.
Physical Geology Steven Earle 2019 "Physical Geology is a comprehensive
introductory text on the physical aspects of geology, including rocks and
minerals, plate tectonics, earthquakes, volcanoes, glaciation, groundwater,
streams, coasts, mass wasting, climate change, planetary geology and much more. It
has a strong emphasis on examples from western Canada, especially British
Columbia, and also includes a chapter devoted to the geological history of western
Canada. The book is a collaboration of faculty from Earth Science departments at
Universities and Colleges across British Columbia and elsewhere"--BCcampus
website.
CompTIA Linux+ / LPIC-1 Cert Guide Ross Brunson 2015-12-11 This is the eBook
version of the print title. Note that the eBook does not provide access to the
practice test software that accompanies the print book. Learn, prepare, and
practice for CompTIA Linux+ and LPIC-1 exam success with this CompTIA Authorized
Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT Certification learning
and a CompTIA Authorized Platinum Partner. Master CompTIA Linux+ LX0-103/LX0-104
and LPIC-1 101 & 102 (Version 4) exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapterending quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks Learn from bonus
video mentoring on DVD from Pearson’s popular LPIC-1 101 and 102 LiveLessons
CompTIA® Linux+ Cert Guide/LPIC-1 is a best-of-breed exam study guide. Long-time
Linux insider Ross Brunson and Linux infrastructure expert Sean Walberg share
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and
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improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented
in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of
exam topics. The book presents you with an organized test preparation routine
through the use of proven series elements and techniques. Exam topic lists make
referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key
concepts you must know thoroughly. Review questions help you assess your
knowledge, and a final preparation chapter guides you through tools and resources
to help you craft your final study plan. The book also contains bonus video
mentoring on DVD from Pearson’s popular LPIC-1 101 and 102 LiveLessons. Go to the
back pages of your eBook for instructions on how to access the personal video
mentoring content. Well regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this CompTIA-authorized study guide
helps you master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on
the exam the first time. The CompTIA-authorized study guide helps you master all
the topics on the latest CompTIA Linux+ and LPIC-1 exams, including the following:
Installing Linux The Boot Process Package Install and Management Basic Command
Line Usage File Management Text Processing/Advanced Command Line Process
Management Editing Text Partitions and Filesystems Permissions Customizing Shell
Environments Shell Scripting Basic SQL Management Configuring User Interfaces and
Desktops Managing Users and Groups Schedule and Automate Tasks Configuring Print
and Email Services Logging and Time Services Networking Fundamentals Security
The Definitive Guide to Order Fulfillment and Customer Service CSCMP 2013-12-16
This is the most authoritative and complete guide to planning, implementing,
measuring, and optimizing world-class supply chain order fulfillment and customer
service processes. Straight from the Council of Supply Chain Management
Professionals (CSCMP), it brings together up-to-the-minute knowledge and best
practices for all facets of order fulfillment and customer service process
management, from initial customer inquiry through post sales service and support.
CSCMP and contributor Stanley Fawcett introduce crucial concepts ranging from
customer order cycles to available-to-promise and supply chain RFID to global
order capture networks. The Definitive Guide to Order Fulfillment and Customer
Service imparts a deep understanding of each crucial process, helping readers
optimize your most important customer contacts. Coverage includes: Basic concepts
of order fulfillment and customer service, and their essential roles in meeting
customer expectations Key elements and processes in order fulfillment and customer
service, and interactions amongst them Principles and strategies for establishing
efficient, effective, and sustainable order fulfillment and customer service
processes The critical role of technology in managing order fulfillment and
customer service processes Requirements and challenges of global order fulfillment
and customer service processes Best practices for assessing the performance of
order fulfillment and customer service processes using standard metrics and
frameworks For all supply chain and operations managers, students, and other
business professionals and decision-makers who are concerned with order
fulfillment or customer service.
Xcode 5 Start to Finish Fritz Anderson 2014 A guide to Apple's Xcode 5, covering
such topics as creating iOS projects with MVC design; designing Core Data schemas
for iOS apps; linking data models to views; and creating libraries by adding and
building new targets.
InDesign Type Nigel French 2010-06-30 Adobe InDesign is the world’s premier pagelayout tool, and its user-friendly yet sophisticated typographic controls are a
big reason why. This updated edition of Nigel French’s InDesign Type, the first
book to focus exclusively on the typographic features of InDesign, provides a
comprehensive overview of the application’s vast array of type capabilities, from
the basics of character-level formatting to strategies for designing complex
layouts using grids. With practical examples, loads of tips, and a wealth of
illustrations, InDesign Type offers guiding principles for how to get the bestlooking type in the most efficient way possible. InDesign Type is a rich resource
for anyone who wants to master the fine points of typography and works with Adobe
InDesign.
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Bootstrap in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Jen Kramer 2015-08-21 Using responsive
web design techniques, developers can build websites that automatically reflect
each user's device size, screen resolution, and other aspects of their viewing
experience. Until recently, however, building responsive sites required web
professionals to hand-craft their own solutions using HTML5, CSS3, JavaScript, and
jQuery. Developed by Twitter, the Bootstrap framework does all that for them,
making responsive design easy and viable for millions of sites that could have
never considered it before. Sams Teach Yourself Bootstrap in 24 Hours is the first
complete, hands-on introduction to this powerful new web design front-end. Easy
enough for everyone involved in web design, this tutorial organizes everything you
need to know about Bootstrap into small, easy-to-learn chunks. Learn how to:
Download Bootstrap and integrate it into your project Work with Bootstrap's gridbased layouts Utilize Bootstrap's resources to integrate base CSS, navigation
systems, JavaScript/jQuery, and advanced CSS styling Rapidly create visually
appealing functional prototypes with Bootstrap
The Go Programming Language Alan A. A. Donovan 2015-11-16 The Go Programming
Language is the authoritative resource for any programmer who wants to learn Go.
It shows how to write clear and idiomatic Go to solve real-world problems. The
book does not assume prior knowledge of Go nor experience with any specific
language, so you’ll find it accessible whether you’re most comfortable with
JavaScript, Ruby, Python, Java, or C++. The first chapter is a tutorial on the
basic concepts of Go, introduced through programs for file I/O and text
processing, simple graphics, and web clients and servers. Early chapters cover the
structural elements of Go programs: syntax, control flow, data types, and the
organization of a program into packages, files, and functions. The examples
illustrate many packages from the standard library and show how to create new ones
of your own. Later chapters explain the package mechanism in more detail, and how
to build, test, and maintain projects using the go tool. The chapters on methods
and interfaces introduce Go’s unconventional approach to object-oriented
programming, in which methods can be declared on any type and interfaces are
implicitly satisfied. They explain the key principles of encapsulation,
composition, and substitutability using realistic examples. Two chapters on
concurrency present in-depth approaches to this increasingly important topic. The
first, which covers the basic mechanisms of goroutines and channels, illustrates
the style known as communicating sequential processes for which Go is renowned.
The second covers more traditional aspects of concurrency with shared variables.
These chapters provide a solid foundation for programmers encountering concurrency
for the first time. The final two chapters explore lower-level features of Go. One
covers the art of metaprogramming using reflection. The other shows how to use the
unsafe package to step outside the type system for special situations, and how to
use the cgo tool to create Go bindings for C libraries. The book features hundreds
of interesting and practical examples of well-written Go code that cover the whole
language, its most important packages, and a wide range of applications. Each
chapter has exercises to test your understanding and explore extensions and
alternatives. Source code is freely available for download from http://gopl.io/
and may be conveniently fetched, built, and installed using the go get command.
Laboratory Manual for Introductory Geology Bradley Deline 2016-01-05 Developed by
three experts to coincide with geology lab kits, this laboratory manual provides a
clear and cohesive introduction to the field of geology. Introductory Geology is
designed to ease new students into the often complex topics of physical geology
and the study of our planet and its makeup. This text introduces readers to the
various uses of the scientific method in geological terms. Readers will encounter
a comprehensive yet straightforward style and flow as they journey through this
text. They will understand the various spheres of geology and begin to master
geological outcomes which derive from a growing knowledge of the tools and
subjects which this text covers in great detail.
Science in Action 7: ... Test Manager [1 CD-ROM Carey Booth
Pearson Science 9 2011
Android Tips and Tricks Guy Hart-Davis 2016-04-18 Unlock the Full Power of Your
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Android™ Smartphone or Tablet Discover hundreds of tips and tricks you can use
right away with your Android device to get more done, and have more fun. You’ll
learn how to use your Android smartphone or tablet as a powerful communication,
organization, and productivity tool as well as a feature-packed entertainment
device. You will dig deep into the settings and capabilities of both Android
itself and the preinstalled apps, developing the knowledge and skills to exploit
them to the fullest. Easy to understand and non-technical, Android Tips and Tricks
is perfect for beginners—and for more experienced users ready to ramp up their
productivity or move to newer devices. It covers all new and recent Android
smartphones and tablets running Android 6 (Marshmallow) or Android 5
(Lollipop)—with bonus, in-depth coverage of Samsung’s widely used TouchWiz skin.
Here’s just a sampling of what this book’s tips, tricks, and techniques will help
you do: · Connect to wireless and cellular networks, to keyboards and Bluetooth
devices, and via VPNs · Transform your device into a portable Wi-Fi hotspot, and
share Internet connections via USB or Bluetooth · Secure Android with screen and
SIM locks, location settings, and encryption · Sideload apps from any source and
keep bad apps from loading · Take Gmail to pro level with signatures, vacation
responders, labels, archiving, advanced search, and secure two-step verification ·
Manage multiple email accounts together: POP, IMAP, web mail, and Exchange · Get
more out of your Google Chrome browser, and share bookmarks across all your
devices · Chat via text, audio, or video on Google Hangouts—and customize it to
work just the way you want · Enjoy your music everywhere, whether it’s stored
locally or in the cloud · Easily capture, edit, and share top-quality photos and
videos · Transform your smartphone or tablet into a total social networking hub ·
Squeeze more battery life from your Android device
Agile Product Management with Scrum Roman Pichler 2010-03-11 The First Guide to
Scrum-Based Agile Product Management In Agile Product Management with Scrum,
leading Scrum consultant Roman Pichler uses real-world examples to demonstrate how
product owners can create successful products with Scrum. He describes a broad
range of agile product management practices, including making agile product
discovery work, taking advantage of emergent requirements, creating the minimal
marketable product, leveraging early customer feedback, and working closely with
the development team. Benefitting from Pichler’s extensive experience, you’ll
learn how Scrum product ownership differs from traditional product management and
how to avoid and overcome the common challenges that Scrum product owners face.
Coverage includes Understanding the product owner’s role: what product owners do,
how they do it, and the surprising implications Envisioning the product: creating
a compelling product vision to galvanize and guide the team and stakeholders
Grooming the product backlog: managing the product backlog effectively even for
the most complex products Planning the release: bringing clarity to scheduling,
budgeting, and functionality decisions Collaborating in sprint meetings:
understanding the product owner’s role in sprint meetings, including the dos and
don’ts Transitioning into product ownership: succeeding as a product owner and
establishing the role in the enterprise This book is an indispensable resource for
anyone who works as a product owner, or expects to do so, as well as executives
and coaches interested in establishing agile product management.
Fixing Your Computer Absolute Beginner's Guide Paul McFedries 2013 A guide to
fixing a personal computer covers such topics as troubleshooting, purchasing the
right parts, fixing startup problems, performing basic hardware repairs and
upgrades, installing a new hard disk, and adding memory.
iOS Drawing Erica Sadun 2013-10-15 Covers iOS 7 and Xcode 5 Apple lavished iOS
with a rich and evolving library of resolution-independent 2D drawing utilities.
Its APIs include powerful features such as transparency, path-based drawing, antialiasing, and more. Harness these low-level, lightweight drawing routines in your
apps to build images, to create PDFs, to display views, and to print. In this
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guide, Erica Sadun, bestselling author of The Core iOS 6 Developer's Cookbook and
The Advanced iOS 6 Developer's Cookbook, helps readers explore iOS drawing through
an abundance of examples alongside plenty of explanations and tips. This short
work provides the basic how-to developers need to get started. You will learn
about these specific topics: The basic concepts of Quartz (Core Graphics) and
UIKit drawing The coordinate system, paths, masking, and clipping Text drawing
Transparency and alpha channels, drawing modes, blending, colors, and spaces
Transforms and geometry Patterns, shadows, and gradients Bitmaps and pixels
Approximately 311 pages. For related content by author Erica Sadun, see iOS Auto
Layout Demystified, The Core iOS 6 Developer’s Cookbook, and The Advanced iOS 6
Developer’s Cookbook. informit.com/sadun To access the code samples, visit
https://github.com/erica/iOS-Drawing.
CompTIA A+ 220-901 and 220-902 Cert Guide Mark Edward Soper 2016-06-30 Issued with
activation code for two practice exams and other tools.
Foundations of Earth Science Frederick K. Lutgens 2012-05-03 This brief, paperback
version of the best-selling Earth Science by Lutgens and Tarbuck is designed for
introductory courses in Earth science. The text's highly visual, non-technical
survey emphasizes broad, up-to-date coverage of basic topics and principles in
geology, oceanography, meteorology, and astronomy. A flexible design lends itself
to the diversity of Earth science courses in both content and approach. As in
previous editions, the main focus is to foster student understanding of basic
Earth science principles. Used by over 1.5 million science students, the Mastering
platform is the most effective and widely used online tutorial, homework, and
assessment system for the sciences. This is the product access code card for
MasteringX and does not include the actual bound book. Package contains:
MasteringGeology standalone access card
Earth Science, Books a la Carte Edition Edward J. Tarbuck 2014-01-13 NOTE: This
edition features the exact same content as the traditional text in a convenient,
three-hole-punched, loose-leaf version. Books a la Carte also offer a great value
for your students-this format costs 35% less than a new textbook. Before you
purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure that
you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products exist for each title, including customized versions for individual
schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products. xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx Ideal for undergraduates with little or
no science background, Earth Science provides a student-friendly overview of our
physical environment that offers balanced, up-to-date coverage of geology,
oceanography, astronomy, and meteorology. The authors' texts have always been
recognized for their readability, currency, dynamic art program, delivery of basic
principles and instructor flexibility. The Fourteenth Edition incorporates a new
active learning approach, a fully updated and mobile visual program, and
MasteringGeology(tm)--the most complete, easy-to-use, engaging tutorial and
assessment tool available.
Logistics and Supply Chain Management ePub eBook Martin Christopher 2013-07-25
Effective development and management of a supply chain network is an invaluable
source of sustainable advantage in today’s turbulent global marketplace, where
demand is difficult to predict and supply chains need to be more flexible as a
result. This updated 4th edition of the bestselling Logistics and Supply Chain
Management is a clear-headed guide to all the key topics in an integrated approach
to supply chains, including: • The link between logistics and customer value. •
Logistics and the bottom line measuring costs and performance. • Creating a
responsive supply chain. • Managing the global pipeline. • Managing supply chain
relationships. • Managing risk in the supply chain. • Matching supply and demand.
• Creating a sustainable supply chain. • Product design in the supply chain.

6/6

Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 7, 2022 by guest

